
 

Announcement to resume business operation of Bank of China 

(Thai) Public Company Limited, Bangna branch 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

As the COVID-19 pandemic situation gradually improved, please kindly be informed that 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited, Bangna branch will resume business 

operations from May 4th, 2020 onwards. Operating hours will be on Monday – Friday 

during 10.00 -17.00 hrs. 

For your health and safety, we recommend that all customers to use our alternative 

channels such as mobile banking application, online banking and ATM service. In the 

event that you need to visit our branch, please wear a face mask and follow our staff’s 

prevention measures.  

We thank you for your understanding. 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited. 

April 30th, 2020 

 


